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Vote by mail is an incredibly important fact of our democracy that increases the ability 

of EVERYONE to vote in our elections. Requiring people to vote in person on 

election day is exclusionary, people who are sick or at work or who have to take care 

of their children or who don't be have transportation will be prevented from voting. 

Everyone else will be massively inconvenienced. I oppose this wholeheartedly. 


